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          Question No: 125 
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Topic: NBN Co 18 Month MTM plan 

Senator Urquhart asked:  
According to the NBN Co 18 Month Multi-Technology Mix (MTM) plan released in April 2015, 
only a limited number of Fixed-Line Service Areas are expected to utilise Fibre to the Premises 
(FTTP) as the “Proposed Technology”.  When does NBN Co expect the last build to commence 
where the proposed technology is “Fibre to the Premises”? 
 
Answer:  
 
The last build for legacy FTTP is expected to commence in the third quarter of calendar 2015. 
FTTP will continue to be implemented throughout the network as appropriate under the MTM. 
 
  

 


